
Rezoning Request  and Use on Review Request (MPC File No.3-ST-06-C and 3-P-
06-UR) 

  
 
To MPC Commissioners,  
 
I'd like to express my opinion on the request for rezoning and use on review for property off Hardin Valley road 
just east of Pellissippi Parkway.  The request is for a commercial subdivision just across the Pellissippi Corporate 
Center.  I recently attended the workshops for the Knoxville Beltway (route 475).  As part of the information 
presented, planned upgrades to Pellissippi Parkway were also presented.  Pellissippi Parkway will become a 6-
lane limited access highway between Edgemoor Road and I-40, and the Hardin Valley interchange off Pellissippi 
Parkway will be upgraded significantly, including rerouting Schaeffer Road.  Current depictions on TDOT's 
Knoxville Beltway web page show Schaeffer Road will be rerouted to pass directly behind the gas station and 
intersect Hardin Valley Road across from Charlevoix Road.   The planned access roads for this planned 
commercial development have an access road across from Charlevoix Road and across from Cherahala Blvd. 
 The concept plan for this development incorrectly assumes that Schaeffer Road will be rerouted to intersect 
Hardin Valley Road at Cherahala Blvd.  To make the current concept plan work, Schaeffer Road must be rerouted 
to intersect Hardin Valley Road at Cherahala.  Changing the routing of Schaeffer Road to pass behind this 
subdivision and intersect Hardin Valley Road at Cherahala Blvd. may require TDOT approval.  Also, the traffic 
impact study prepared by Cannon & Cannon for this development may need to be revised to account for the 
planned changes to Hardin Valley interchange.  Before this request is approved, the actual route of Schaeffer 
Road should be verified.  
 
To see the proposed route for Route 475 and upgrades to the Hardin Valley interchange go to the webpage for 
the corridor maps and select section 4 on the "zoomable maps."   
 http://www.knoxvilleparkway.com/corridor_maps.php  
 

From:    <MPJohnson@absconsulting.com>
To:    <contact@knoxmpc.org>
Date:    3/6/2006 3:16 PM
Subject:   Rezoning Request  and Use on Review Request (MPC File No.3-ST-06-C and 3-P-06-UR)
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Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Michelle Johnson  
2200 Berrywood Drive  
Knoxville, TN 37932 
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